From: Robyn Pattison

Sent: Tuesday, 27 August 2024 10:00 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: Notice of proposed development DA2024/0944

Dear Sir/Madam

The reasons for my objection re the proposed development of Lot 3&4 DP 26902:

| would envisage a dangerous scenario with huge transportation vehicles negotiating an already dangerous stretch
of Boondah Rd between the Sthn end of the Meriton complex & the S bend. (try walking SAFELY along that section
after heavy rain) | have observed the Flower Power heavy vehicles negotiating the car park there & hate to think of
Boondah Rd coping with that, plus customer traffic in the mix.

| feel there are enough nurseries in the valley to warrant another in the area.
Kind regards,
Robyn Pattison

Sent from my iPhone





